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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
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  410-386-2043 
 

Long-Term Advisory Council to Present Recommendations 
 
Westminster, MD, Tuesday, November 13, 2018 – The Long-Term Advisory Council will present 
recommendations to the Board of County Commissioners at 6 PM on Nov. 27, 2018 in Room K-100 Carroll 
Community College, 1601 Washington Road, Westminster.  

The Council was established to assist the Commissioners in planning for future needs of the county. To that end, 
the Commissioners established a Long-Term Advisory Council whose purpose is to present recommendations to 
the Commissioners for use in developing long-term goals and objectives for the county. 

The event is open to the public. 

A recording of the meeting will be archived for viewing on the county meeting portal. 
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